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Bagged Salad Recall Expands 

(JUNEAU, AK) – Pacific Coast Fruit Company announced a recall of several 
types of bagged, processed salads because they contained a portion of the 
salads recently recalled by River Ranch Fresh Foods, LLC that may contain 
Listeria monocytogenes. 

Listeria monocytogenes is an organism that can cause serious and sometimes 
fatal infections in young children, frail or elderly people, and others with 
weakened immune systems. Although healthy individuals may suffer only 
short-term symptoms such as high fever, severe headache, stiffness, nausea, 
abdominal pain and diarrhea, Listeria infection can cause miscarriages and 
stillbirths among pregnant women. 

Alaska DEC has confirmed distribution of the products to food services in 
Alaska. To date, there have been no reported illnesses in Alaska or other states. 
Alaska DEC is contacting distributors to assure that they have received the 
recall information, have pulled any affected product, and have notified their 
customers. 

Food services that may have received these products are urged to return them 
to the distributor or destroy the product, or may call Pacific Coast Fruit at 503-
234-6411 between the hours of 8 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. PST. 

Additional information and a complete list of recalled salad products can be 
found at: http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm305123.htm. 

For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 
http://www.dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recalls/recallsalerts.html. 
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